
March 25, 2025 

 

To whom it may concern 

Taiheiyo Cement Corporation 

 

Support for Disaster Victims and Areas Affected by the Forest Fire in Ofunato City, Iwate Prefecture 

 

 Taiheiyo Cement extends our deepest sympathies to those affected by the forest fire in Ofunato City, Iwate 

Prefecture. 

  Taiheiyo Cement Corporation, Ryushin Kogyo Corporation, and the Iwate Development Railway Group have 

decided to donate a total of 70 million yen to Ofunato City by donating donations and providing relief supplies to 

help the victims and the affected areas. 

  We sincerely pray for the speedy recovery and reconstruction of the affected areas. 
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